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From: Heck, Patrick
To: Parks, Timothy
Subject: Fw: LZ Ventures
Date: Monday, November 2, 2020 9:22:04 AM

​Hi Tim,

My constituent below has asked that his input be entered as public comment on the
400 block E. Wash proposal.

Thanks,

Patrick

Alder Patrick Heck
608-286-2260

To subscribe to District 2 updates go to: 
http://www.cityofmadison.com/council/district2/

From: Marcus Hawkins <marcus@misostates.org>
Sent: Sunday, November 1, 2020 7:36 PM
To: Heck, Patrick
Subject: LZ Ventures
 

Hi Patrick,

I fully support the LZ Ventures proposal for E Wash. I've reviewed all the plans and
think it looks like a great project all around. 

Thanks,
Marcus

805 E Mifflin
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